Mayor’s Report
For

April 15, 2019 Assembly Meeting

Congressman Don Young Visiting Petersburg: Congressman Young
will be in Petersburg on April 16 & 17. The Congressman will be here to
visit with the Hammer family to celebrate the legisiation he sponsored
that allowed the family to continue leasing USFS land on Petersburg Creek
where their family cabin is located. He may also meet with Mayor Jensen,
up to two additional Assembly Members and Manager Giesbrecht on
Tuesday afternoon. Mayor Jensen plans to take Congressman Young to
visit our USCG facilities, Petersburg Medical Center and anywhere else
that peaks the Congressman’s interest.



